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PUBLIC NOTICE wilmar

Cassady Street level crossing works

Wilmar Sugar will undertake works this month to upgrade the cane railway level crossing on
Cassady Street, Ingham.

Cassady Street will be closed to all vehicular traffic at the level crossing from Tuesday, 21
February to Thursday, 23 February 2023.

A detour and traffic control will be in place throughout this period to ensure the safety of road
users, pedestrians and construction crews.

Please obey all signs and speed limits through the construction zone.
Your assistance and patience is appreciated during these works.
Any questions in relation to the works can be emailed to info@au.wilmar-intl.com.

Thank you for your co-operation.

Lindsay Wheeler
Herbert Cane Supply Manager
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Location of works
ROAD CLOSED
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